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29/01/2021  10:35:242020/5481/P OBJ Eva Britton I am sorry, but I feel that I must object to this planning application.

Works have been going on in this building for a whole year now, and as I am clinically extremely vulnerable, I 

have had to follow government guidelines and shield as much as possible during this time.  I really do not think 

I can suffer or cope with any more continuing noise, dust, or disruption (and workmen that never wear masks 

or socially distance). 

The roof terrace is already an invasion of privacy being immediately outside my own bedroom window. It 

should not be a surreptitiously added extra room.  The proposed dormer roof is certainly not in keeping with 

this conservation area. It will also stop almost all of the natural light coming into my bedroom window.  I am 

often bedbound and the proposed lighting on this roof will be only a couple of feet from my bedroom window.  I 

fear both the roof and lighting will cause ongoing distress. 

Currently, repairs are needed to rectify the structural damage already done by a previous planning application, 

where the mutual foundations were disturbed enough to cause large cracks in several rooms of the 

neighbouring building. I believe extra works have been undertaken during this past year, especiallly on the 

upper ground floor, and I fear that further works on this level (such as a dormer roof) will cause even more 

damage.

Please consider these points.
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